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Sister Parish Mission Statement:  To become part of the unfolding Kingdom of God by building a family relationship 
uniting Prince of Peace Catholic Community and Nuestra Senora de las Mercedes of El Progreso, Honduras, based upon 
our common Catholic faith, mutual love, interdependence and solidarity. 

Greetings From Liliam 
Brothers and sisters of Prince of Peace,   
    We cannot stop thanking God for the life of Father Tom who with his love and support gave us his helping 
hand at all times to the projects in Las Mercedes.   
     Our prayers from each of our children and from the different programs for him will be continued.  We 
also pray and welcome Father Michael, for whom we also pray that his ministry will always be guided by the 
hand of God. 
    In Hogar Suyapa we continue with online catechesis from Las Mercedes parish, just as their classes 
continue online from school, college, and University.  In Honduras we continue to wait for vaccines for some 
of our employees.  We still have 6 without vaccines ,praying to God so that next week can be achieved.   
    Our little ones continue to be guided by Psychology through the nannies with their fine motor and gross 
motor work.   
    We pray every day to Maria de Suyapa because our love project continues with many people joining every 
day and of course waiting for the pandemic to end and you can visit El Progreso. 
     Thanks so much for your continue support. 
     Love and hugs from all your family in Las Mercedes. 
~~Liliam Elisa Handal 

The full newsletter and more pictures are online.       Visit https://www.popplano.org/sister-parish 

In-Person and Online Classes at the Hogar 
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Sister Parish Steering Committee: 
 

  David and Linda Waggoner 
  Denise Collcutt 
  Kri McGinnis   
  Julie Messner                           
  John Stich                          
 
 

Sister Parish Meetings: 
Meetings are open to everyone. We invite you to join us the second Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m.—St. Katharine’s 
Hall. Come see how you can be part of this rewarding ministry!  

214-679-8262 
214-282-5622  
972-380-5505 x 172 
972-742-9931  
972-732-7704 

This newsletter is also online.  Visit www.popplano.org and click on the Ministries Link and then the Sister Parish Link. 

 


